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Brett,

I represent Mark Conwell, the underlying applicant for this project.  It was stalled for some time
awaiting resolution of Marvin Road corridor traffic planning, and my client would now like to move
forwards.  In checking status using the online lookup I see that the assigned reviewer is still Tony
Kantas whom I know is no longer with the County.  Would you be able to let me know the name of
the new CPED reviewer for this project so I can follow up directly?

Kevin,

Would you be able to tell me the current status of the intersections impacted by the Marvin Road
“white paper” and the County’s “reserve capacity” fee?  It is my understanding that the OTP

developer is constructing improvements now at Mullen/Marvin and 25th and Marvin per their

approvals, and that the Union Mills and 19th Ave SE improvements are or will be funded with the
current TIP, which would appear to address all of the deficient intersections in the corridor.  Is that
understanding correct? 

Thanks in advance to both of you for your assistance.

Best,

Heather
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Attorney
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